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 Dear Parent 

Ecclesbourne School Uniform Donations 

As we move towards the end of term at School please can we ask you to consider donating 
any unwanted Ecclesbourne School uniform (that children may have grown out of, or which 
are surplus to requirements) to the PSFA for our Nearly New School Uniform Sales? 

These Sales are an important source of fundraising for the PSFA - and also a huge help to 
both new and existing parents of the School - especially in these times of stretched budgets. 

We are happy to accept donations of uniform at any time up until Wednesday 26 June and 
they can be handed in to the Main Reception at School, either by parents or students during 
school hours.  

If you are donating, we are particularly short of the new PE Kit items for all years, sixth form 
suits and girls’ skirts. You can also donate winter coats that may be too small for your children.  

Our next Sale will be held in July and we will be inviting families from students joining 
Ecclesbourne in September 2024 in Year 7 to attend. Last year we did the same and we 
almost sold out of all stock; with the current cost of living crisis, parents are turning to our 
Sales more and more, so the more stock we have the better! 

All monies raised from the Uniform Sales are used by the PSFA to fund additional activities / 
materials / resources within School – and we allocate the funding to ensure that it will benefit 
as many pupils as possible.  

We are happy to accept any clean, washed school uniform item that is in good condition. 
Please do not donate non-uniform items, or old PE Kit. A list of items that will be for Sale 
(and can be donated) is attached.  If your child is returning to School in September you may 
wish to attend the next Sale on 3 July to purchase replacement or additional uniform.  

Thank you in advance for your kind donations. Our annual Uniform Sales usually raise 
approximately £500-£800 pa for the School - all of which is used to fund items such as 
whiteboards, books, mental health and awareness training, author visits, sports kits, books 
and much more.  

We would also like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable, safe and happy  

summer break.  

 

Kind regards   

The PSFA Committee 
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 Nearly New Uniform and PE Kit Sale 

Prices 

 

(All Proceeds to Ecclesbourne PSFA) 

Uniform prices   PE kit 

Blazers  - £6   Polo shirt - £3 

Trousers  - £3   Summer polo shirts - £3 

Skirts   - £3   Jogging bottoms - £4 

Jumpers  - £3   Skorts - £3 

Scarves  - £2   Trainers - £3 

Shirts   - £1   Shorts - £3 

Ties   - £1   Socks - £1 

     

Sixth Form suits - £6 + £3 = £9  

Winter Coats - £12 

 

 


